Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: maintenance contracts 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to contract(s) you have or will be bringing to tender for grounds maintenance, environmental services and similar.

The details I politely request are:

• What are the current plans moving forward in regards to obtaining suppliers for grounds maintenance (and similar) services?

Answer:

Our grounds maintenance is carried out in-house by Leicester City Council staff.

All our contracts can be found on Contracts - March 2024 — Leicester Open Data. 
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of the EIR, the information is publicly accessible to applicants via the Council’s website.


• What are the contractual performance KPI's for this contract? N/A

• Do you feel the contractual performance KPI's are being met by the current supplier? N/A

• Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were successful & not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages N/A

• Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract to the current date N/A

• Start date & duration of framework/contract? N/A

• Could you please provide a copy of the service/product specification given to all bidders for when the contracts were last advertised? N/A

• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension? N/A

• Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or renewed? N/A

• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract? N/A 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
